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Dear Parents and Guardians,


You will find a copy of the Student Neighborhood Access Maps (SNAP) for Jordan Hills
Elementary attached to this letter. This plan indicates the direction of flow for
students to and from each neighborhood to the school. Our Safety Committee has
assessed the availability of sidewalks, as well as other concerns, and the routing plan
designates the most logical and safest route for our students as they walk to and from
school.

The map and legend show that adult crossing guards, with accompanying flasher
lights, are located on 4800 West, in front of the school. The crossing guards assist
students to cross this busy street safely. There is also a city crosswalk directly west of
the school. Your children may find it helpful to walk the suggested route with you, and
to review safety rules for sidewalks and street crossings.

As we are a “Walking School”, we encourage students to walk to school as often as
possible. This will ease the congestion in our parking lot that occurs before and after
school.

We hope this information will be helpful to you.

Sincerely,
Michelle Lovell
Principal, Jordan Hills Elementary
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